
Mr. Ensrude’s 5th Grade
January 6, 2023

REMINDERS:
● Today marks the end of the 2nd quarter. Be sure to look for report cards coming out next week.

Reading
We broke into our Literature Circle groups
and have been preparing for our first meeting
with the book Wonder. We spent Friday
working on our jobs with people from the
other groups with the same job. Looking
forward to seeing what the kids came up
with next week. Each student should have a
job to prepare and should be ready by
Monday to meet with their group. Be sure to
ask your child what their job is and check to
see if they are ready.

ELA/Writing
We spent this week working more with
verbs, focusing on identifying verb phrases.
Students should also be putting the finishing
touches on their elf writing and sharing that
with Mr. Ensrude.

Reading Project
Book projects are due on January 26th.
Students should be close to finishing their
humor/sports book. Some students have
already started on their project. Directions
can be found on Google Classroom.

Math
In math we have been working with two digit
multiplication. This is something that kids
need to be sure to practice. If your child is
bringing home their work, please be sure to
go over it with them.

Spelling/Vocab
We had vocab (Unit 9) this week and will be
having spelling next week. Look for a list to
come home with the newsletter..

Geography
In geography, we started learning about
West Africa. We spent time learning about
the climate and natural resources of the
region and will be looking at the history next
week.

Science
In science we started on our new chapter on
food and energy. We spent time researching
to find the healthiest and unhealthiest meal
from some of our favorite restaurants. The
results were a bit eye opening! Be sure to ask
your child what they found!


